
Effective February 7th until further notice, due to Unplanned Maintenance, Golden 

Pass Pipeline (GPPL) will not accept nominations for delivery to the following 

meter(s): 

Loc     Loc Name 

805464   Tennessee Gas Pipeline 

GPPL apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause and will update as additional 

information becomes available. 

If you have any questions, please contact Kathy Medrano at 832-317-9255. 

 


